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The Government welcomes and thanks the RGPO Sorters for accepting in a spirit of public 
service that debagging constitutes part of their range of duties, which has enabled 
management to allow them to return to work. 
 
Even though the “debagging” issue is now closed, and is non negotiable for the 
Government, the Government and management are always amenable to meet with staff at 
their request. 


